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6 CONVENT PLACE

OFFICIAL NOTICE

Resurfacing of Part of Europa Road by ex-1772 Club

As part of the Government’s ongoing road maintenance programme, resurfacing works

will be undertaken along the southern part of Europa Road. In order to allow these

works to proceed, the following traffic arrangements will be put in place. As from 9.30

am on Monday 13 October 2014 and for a period not exceeding four weeks, traffic along

Europa Road by the ex-1772 Club area will be controlled by operatives using stop and

go hand signals during the hours the works are underway. Traffic will be controlled using

temporary traffic lights at all other times. Roadwork signs will be placed on approach to

the works and drivers are urged to take extra care when driving through the area as the

road surface may be uneven.

The Government would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the general public for

any inconvenience that these works may cause to them.


